Thursday, 08/29/24:  We are moving right along! Back to Ellis reroutes this week. The weather was FANTASTIC! Cool with light breeze and sun with clouds- what a great day. Dorothy and Zay (SRD) headed back to the infamous reroute #5 to finally put it to rest. Jen (SRD) and the 11 volunteers worked on reroute #3. At leaving time, Jen, Zay and Dorothy were set to finish off the last bit of reroute #3 and the volunteer crew walked back to parking through next week’s work- reroute #2 which is really a very nice bit.

Volunteers: Susan Gregory, Rich Fagioli, Laura Leon, Rich Feddersen, Bill Perkins, Mike Madden, Byron Garner, Luis Cuadros, Eric Messerschmidt, Jim Houle, and Eric Russell.

Pictures: Laura Leon and Luis Cuadros
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Sunflowers line the road on the drive up.



[image: ] Lots of deer out again.
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Right off the bat, a root from the underworld! Jim gets to swing the ax - many times. 

[image: ]  

 Luis and Jim playing with rocks again.
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Chain gang work- Rich, Byron, Mike and Eric all have a spot to work.
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Susan at the front of the group.                      Bill works on down sloping. Lots of 
                                                                                down sloping duff on this spot.
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Eric, Rich and Jen work towards the point where reroute #3 crosses the old trail.
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Time out to enjoy the beautiful area and weather.
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